GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE
LITTLE HARBOR GOLF COURSE

28 FEB 2024

Meeting called to order 4:35

Roll Call - Barrett, Tropeano, Giberti

Others — Jay Millar-Sterling Golf, Mike Lebonte —Manager, Bill McCoy
Minutes of previous meeting 11/29/23 were accepted as presented 3-0-0

Concession status —Mary Lebonte has resumed discussions with Sterling Golf and they are in the process of
developing a contract for her to operate the food concession for them. Sterling is working with the TM to

finalize necessary arrangements.

Winter status; A situation has developed with the Supt.-Mark-he is currently out on disability and may be
unable to return as the result of an illness.

The acting Supt.-Chris- has been going over all the existing equipment and making the necessary repairs and
doing the servicing required for opening. A fairway mower has been acquired and thet search is still on for a
rough mower. A beverage cart was discussed and it was deemed not to be feasible for our course. A new

utility cart is needed and this is being addressed.

Tees 16 and 17 have been prepped and will be sodded and leveled in the latter part of March. Tees 11 and 12
both need touch ups and will be handled as time permits.

Discussion ensued relative to the activity and maintenance that has been done this winter. We are all looking forward to
a great year for the club.

Next meeting 10 April 2024 LHGC 4:30 .

Motion to adjourn by Pat and 2" by George at 5:10 vote 3-0-0.



